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Principal’s Message 
 

 

 

Dear Freedom 7 families, 
 
Jogathon 2022 was a little cloudy and breezy but our kids ran their hearts out.  Thank you Mrs. Cognetti and her team for 
being out and helping oversee the event.  Thank you to all of our room volunteers who walked with the kids and man-
aged the popsicle treats.  Thank you Coach Downie and Mrs. Reynolds for getting things set up and all of our enrichment 
teachers for being out to support the event and make it fun for our kids!  Lastly, thank you parents for supporting the 
jogathon by sharing information and helping secure sponsors for your child. It truly takes a village and ours is STRONG! 
 
Please send positive vibes to our to Freedom 7 Odyssey of the Mind team.  They will compete this Saturday in the state 
competition.  Mrs. Tarver and the kids have been working hard and we are super proud of them.  Stay tuned for the    
results! Go Eagles! 
 
Tonight we welcome our 2022-23 newly accepted families at our New Family Orientation Night!  Remember, families 
may still apply to be added to the waitlist between April 11 and July 20.  There is still time to tell your friends about   
Freedom 7! 
 
It’s that time!  We have officially made it to SPRINK BREAK!  We wish everyone time to relax and recharge.  Enjoy the sun-
rises, the sunsets, and everything in between!  We look forward to welcoming everyone back in the Spring… March 21! 
 
Learn from flowers- always angle towards the sun.  ~Maureen Joyce Connolly 
Kathy Lott 


